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Vendor question 1: Why are you interested in changing audit firms?  
Wilco response 1: The County went out for RFP in 1010.  At that time we awarded the 
proposal to Weaver and Tidwell for 3 years with two 1 year extensions.  This is how the 
RFP was written and the way that our Commissioners Court prefers to approach this 
work.   
 
Vendor question 2: Is the current auditor being considered. 
Wilco response 2:  The present firm has been our audit firm for the last 5 years.  Prior 
to that we had firm for approximately 18 to 19 years.  We utilized the same RFP process 
but during GASB 34 there was little interest from other firms in responding to our RFP. 
The current firm will be allowed to respond.  They produce 4 reports as is outlined in the 
RFP.   
 
Vendor question 3: What was the prior year audit fee? 
Wilco response 3: The cost for each is listed below for the FY14 audits performed and 
completed in FY15. 
Williamson County - $74,450. 
Williamson County Community Supervision and Corrections Department - $6,000. 
Williamson County Department (required by Texas Juvenile Justice Divison) - $3,250. 
Avery Ranch Road District (also a component unity in the County Report) - $7,250. 
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